
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
1435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 

Date: 10/04/2023 

Subject: Request to change in Identification 

Pursuant to FCC 47 CFR 2.933 (b), the applicant is requesting a Change in Identification-FCC 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This application by Ademco Inc. will establish a new FCC ID:  HS9-PP300V50SE of the device within our 
products as directed by the original applicant. 

The original grant to Honeywell FCC ID: 2ABC8-PP300V50SE will remain in effect. 

Per 47 CFR 2.933 (b): 

1. The original identification is FCC ID: 2ABC8-PP300V50SE 
2. The original grant date is: 01/11/2018. 
3. The equipment is electrically and functionally identical. Only the applicant's name, address, 

label, and FCC ID are different. 
4. The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment.  

 

The following files are submitted with this application: 

• Cover Letter 
• External Photos 
• FCC ID label format and location 

Sincerely, 

 

Name: Christian Fouth 
Title: Sr. Wireless Certification Engineer 
Ademco Inc./Resideo Technologies 
Tel: (516) 577-2000 

 

 

 


